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Comments: My recommendation would be to allow Class 1 e mtb's on the trails (pedal assist up to 20 mph).  The

e mtb trend will continue and the benefits of getting more people on bikes in the forest is a positive. Please do not

allow Class 2 (throttle) on the single track trails.  Plenty of atv trails for those users (which I believe is limited).  An

ebike will probably be in my future as I age and can't make it up the hills but still want to experience the trails and

forest.  

 

 

 

 


